
 
Circular No.13/2020-21                               Date : 06 May, 2020 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
The school office has re-opened and a minimum of 04 Administrative employees are there for 
your kind assistance. 
 
Parent wanting to pay the school fee through cheques are required to come and deposit the fee 
between 08.30 a.m. and 12.30 p.m. 
 
The school office will observe a Holiday on 07 May, 2020 (Thursday) on account of Buddh 
Purnima.    
 
 
          Asha Prabhakar 
          (Principal) 
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